
 

PA@TheCity Non-member Policy 

It is important for us as an industry association, that all of The Payments Association’s events 
continue to be and remain an inclusive and welcoming environment for all payments 
professionals.  However, it is our policy and position that PA@TheCity events and the value they 
provide is first and foremost offered to our members, as organisations that are contributing and 
investing in our community as a whole.  For that reason, whilst we welcome our members to invite 
their colleagues, associates and professional friends to attend the occasional in-person 
PA@TheCity event, we also reserve the right to only allow a non-member organisation to attend one 
event a year outside of membership.  As our community continues to grow, in order to provide the 
consistent value and experience that has become synonymous with PA@TheCity events, this policy 
will enable our members to get the most from their investment, whilst supporting others in the 
industry, and developing a stronger community as a whole. 

This means that any representative from a non-member organisation, may only attend one 
PA@TheCity event as a guest, once a year.  Following this, they will need to join as a member to 
attend further events.  As our memberships operate at a company level, and not that of individuals, 
guest attendees will also be considered as having utilised their guest attendance at a company level, 
irrespective of whether different people would like at attend at different times.  This still gives 
invited non-members an opportunity to experience our events and the power of the community 
ahead of fully committing as a (paying) member. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


